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23rd March 2023 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Thank you to those parents who have asked me about when the children are able to wear their leavers’ 
hoodies.  
 
Last year, we took the decision to allow our Year 6 children to wear their hoodies before the end of their 
SATs week. The children were presented with their hoodies in the final Celebration assembly before the 
Easter holidays. They then wore their hoodies on a Friday starting after Easter. Once they had completed 
their SATs they wore them everyday. This of course will be the same for our current Year 6.  
 
However, please do not dispose of school jumpers/cardigans because the children will need them for 
leavers celebrations/photos later on in the summer term.  
 
If anyone would like to discuss this further with me then please do catch me on the playground either in the 
morning or after school.  
 
Kind regards. 

 
Clare Howells  
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